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From: Beppie Shapiro
To: TSP comments
Subject: Proposals under consideration by Rocky Habitat Working Group
Date: Wednesday, March 24, 2021 4:10:51 PM


I live in Portland but I treasure my visits to the Coast, where I can often see birds and sea life
(sometimes with binoculars). 


I understand that some misinformation may be included in the "initial site proposal evaluation
summaries); Please work with the authors of those documents to correct/update any
misinformation before the working groups re-evaluate the proposals. The Public also deserves
the best information.


As I understand it, The Rocky Habitat Plan states that proposals should not be rejected due to
current funding or estimation of capacity. These are supposed to be long term proposals which
can encourage later fund raising and capacity-building.


To select the most promising proposals, one of the evaluation criteria should be evidence of
community support. 
Another important criterion is clearly described goals and objectives, especially those which
will provide guidance over the longer term. 


Thank you for your consideration.
Beppie Shapiro
Portland, OR
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